
 

Friday 26th March 2021  
 
Dear All  

Oh my goodness. There are many tired people in school this week. 

 I include myself in this, because my sleep patterns have been disrupted by the 

‘pandemonium’. 

Usually, I sleep very well, but this past year my body has been on hyper- alert and so has my 

brain! Being hyper-vigilant is exhausting.  Talking to staff members and children in school I 

am not alone in this. While this does make me feel a little better… I need my sleep! This 

week I’ve slept better and I think it’s because I’ve banned myself from ‘screens’ of any type 

before bed and I’ve also started using breathing techniques. I’ve had two night’s sleep 

without waking up at all. FABULOUUS!  

If you need some help with sleep this is a good website to go to, even if you’re not a child… 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/sleep-and-tiredness/healthy-sleep-tips-for-children/ 
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The final total for Red Nose Day is £302. 

 

 Thank you very much for your generosity! 



Next week … 

There has been a menu change for Thursday 1st April. Please see the new menu below. 

Orange (main) - Baked fish fingers and chips, served with peas or baked beans. 

Green (vegetarian) - Vegetable goujons and chips, served with peas or baked beans.  

Blue – jacket potato with baked beans cheese or tuna mayo.  

Next week … 

We break for the Easter holiday on Thursday 1st April at 3pm. Night Owls will still take place. 

 

 

 

Woodpecker Class completed their sewing project this week. I love these colourful pencil cases because 

they are all so different! What careful stitching too.  

 

Unfortunately Mrs Watkins has been off ill this week. We wish her a speedy recovery and 

we do miss her! If you need Mrs Watkins please contact the school office and Mrs Munt will 

be only too happy to help.  

Kindest regards  

Kay Bridson 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


